


 

 

 
 

3. The amount that has been invested in the land and surrounding estuary as far as 
actual on the groundwork that has been done. (Specifically seeking answers around 
what tangible investments have been made). 

 
The only groundwork done to date has been for the Tikotu Stream and stormwater upgrade. 
The total cost was $847,000, noting that only $87,000 of this was attributed to the Te Uruhi 
project. 
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